Lakeshore Charities Inc.

To Whom it may concern,

On September 30th, 2020, there was a meeting to discuss allowing "Wolfmeyer Tribute" to use Lakeshore Charities to fundraise money for a one-time event. Lakeshore Charities is a non-profit, 501 (c) (3) organization.

At that meeting, Terri Fote, asked for the use of the non-profit for the Wolfmeyer Tribute. In attendance was Randall Heinzen (President of Lakeshore Charities), Rob and Denise Roseff (Directors of Lakeshore Charities), and Terry Fox (Attorney that created Lakeshore Charities). It was determined that this did fall under the possible uses of the charity.

We give Terri Fote and the "Wolfmeyer Tribute" permission to use Lakeshore Charities for their charitable fundraising.

Randall Heinzen